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      Airport Certification Information Bulletin 2010-02 
 

 

The FAA Great Lakes Region (AGL) would like to announce the availability of 

Ground Vehicle Guides to Airport Signs and Markings.  These adhesive placards 

have been revised to incorporate the new enhanced taxiway centerline markings.  

We encourage your airport to utilize these guides for all vehicles that operate on 

movement areas on your airfield.  Please contact your Assigned Certification 

Safety Inspector with the number of vehicle placards you need for your airport 

and we mail them to you directly. 

 

  

 

 


